
FIRST TIME AT GRACE?

Welcome to Grace! We want to get to know you 
better, so please stop by the Welcome Desk and say 
hi. We’ll be happy to answer any questions you may 

have about our church.

February 25, 2024

WORSHIP
Times:
Sunday  | 10:15am  |  Stream live at gepc.org 
Sunday School 9 am

KIDS
gepc.org/connect/kids
Children's Church: Infants-4 yrs old starting at 10:15am.
K-4th starting after the offering.
Catakids Wednesdays at 6:30 pm.

YOUTH
gepc.org/connect/youth
YoG Night Wednesdays at 6:00 pm.

COLLEGE
gepc.org/connect/college

ADULTS
gepc.org/connect

20s/30s Bible Study
Mar. 4, 18; Apr. 1, 15
The 20s/30s Bible Studys meet on the 1st & 3rd Monday 
evenings from 7-8:30 pm at Ryan and Kristi Mayo’s 
house (2300 Free State Lane).

For more information, contact Ryan (ryan@gepc.org or 
314.503.2828).

Adult Ministries
Men’s and Women’s Bible studies are one of the 
foundations of ministry at Grace. Check our website for 
all the information on meeting times. Or contact Lindsay 
at lindsay@gepc or Evan at evan@gepc.org with any 
questions. 

Life Groups are small groups that foster vital, relational 
connections among the church body. To find a Grace 
Life group, contact Evan evan@gepc.org.

WOULD YOU LIKE A TOUR OF THE CHURCH HOUSE?
If you are visiting or new to Grace we know the large 
building can be confusing. Please come to the Welcome 
Desk any Sunday morning at 9:00 and we would love to 
show you around the church house.

www.gepc.org

Short Term Mission Opportunity
Prague, Czech Republic June 27-July 8, 2024

The Grace missions team is announcing a short-term mission 
opportunity. On June 27-July 8, 2024, Kontaktmission USA is 
sponsoring a mission trip to Prague, Czech Republic to work 
with Russian-speaking teenagers and their families. Many 
of these families will be refugees from Ukraine.  Ukrainians 
are very interested in their children learning English for their 
success in the future. Teens are also interested in sports 
and meeting new people. This connection point allows 
Americans, who love Jesus, a unique opportunity to build 
relationships, share the Gospel, and take part in discipling 
these young people and their parents. Even if you have 
never taught English as a second language, the materials 
provided will guide you to be an effective teacher.

This mission project is being led by veteran missionary 
to Ukraine, Jon Gainer (he and his wife visited us in the 
fall). If you have questions about this experience, you may 
find it helpful to contact Jon or Kristina Marburger. Those 
joining this team will need to raise support estimated to 
be approximately $3,250.00. This opportunity just came 
available and is limited to 4 people from Grace PCA. 

If you are interested or have questions, please contact Mark 
Jarboe at missions@gepc.org as soon as possible.

Need some yard work done, a pet sitter, or maybe a tutor 
or babysitter for your kids? Or maybe you need some fresh 
baked cookies but don’t want to do the baking? Hire a senior! 
If you hire them for a job this spring, the money goes to help 
send them on their mission trip to Costa Rica in May. 
Pick up a flyer with all the information at the Welcome Desk.


